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Namco Controls Division, 7567 Tyler Boulevard, Mentor, Ohio 44060 « Phone: (216) 946-9900 EST

August 9, 1982

United States Regulatory Commission
Region IV

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Attention: MR. Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch

Subject: Docket No. 99900378/81-01

Gentlemen:

This letter contains Namco Controls' request for an extension on our response to the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Docket No. 99900378/81-01, Appendix B - Notice of
Nonconformance, Items A, B, C, D, G and H.

We are requesting an extension because we have recently moved our manufacturing facility
from Jefferson, Ohio to Newton, North Carolina. Due to the relocation and replacement
of personnel, the procedures that were to have been written are not yet completed.

We are in the process of rewriting and reorganizing our Quality Assurance Manual,
which will incorporate the corrections and procedures recommended. We expect to have
this completed within the next six months.

If you have any questions, please feel free to cal} Frank Napoli at 704-465-3150.
Very tru yours,
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N. E. Swanson

President
NAMCO CONTROLS
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